Friday Catch-up (23/09/22)

Outdoor Clothing

Robins do spend part of everyday outside as part of their learning carousel, and all the children will go outside whenever possible for playtimes. Please ensure your children bring a coat to school as the weather can be unpredictable at this time of year: the day may start sunny but can become cool or wet over the course of a day. Thank you.

PTFA

Bags 4 Life

If you've had a clear-out or are planning one, please think of us and fill a bag with those unwanted items.

Leaflets will be coming home on Monday 26 September. Bags of clothes can be brought into school as of the 3 October and they will then be collected on the 7 October.

Upcoming Diary Date Reminders

Alymerton Parent Meeting – Wednesday 28 September 6.30pm – 7.30pm.

Macmillan Coffee – Friday 30 September 2-3pm.

Please keep an eye out for your invitation from the School Council.

Family Library Time - Thursday 6 October 3.20pm - 4.00pm

For the whole school community - no need to book, just come along and join in!

Come along with your children and enjoy a cup of coffee or tea (squash for the children)- no charge. It will also be a time to enjoy a quite browse of our wonderful library. It is full of up-to-date books for the children to choose from. There will be a story time for the younger children and laptops will be available for the children to use to help them with their homework, for example with research and TTRockstars.

For adults we are introducing a book share scheme. This will be a chance to bring in books you have read to swap for books that are new to you.

Harvest Festival - Friday 7 October at 2.30pm

The children have started to prepare class and whole school celebrations of harvest to share with you. We hope you'll be able to join us in this celebration.

Race for Life – Thursday 20 October https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/gedney-hill-church-of-england-school

We're looking forward to meeting up with you soon.

Kind regards,

Mrs J Barmby
Head of School
Gedney Hill C o E Primary School
01406 330250
julie.barmby@gedney-hill.lincs.sch.uk